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Bewsey Lodge Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter 
Friday 1st March 2024 

What Will You Read This 
Weekend? 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

Next Tuesday is World Book Day and everyone in school is really 
looking forward to it. We have a brilliant storyteller who is 
coming in to work in classes, Leila will be visiting classes so that 
the children can read to her and adults will be moving around 
classes sharing their favourite stories.  

Mrs Marsh, our English Leader, has asked you all to send in 
photos of the children reading their favourite story at bedtime. 
All photos sent in will be displayed in school and our top 5 
favourites will win a little Easter egg. We have chosen the 
theme of ‘chilled-out’ reading because we find that reading 
sessions, whether at home or at school, are times of relaxed, 
calmness – something we want to encourage in the minds of 
our children. We are therefore inviting children to come into 
school next Tuesday dressed in their chilled-out clothes. This 
could be pyjamas, a onesie or simply their favourite comfy 
loungewear. We hope that in choosing this theme, we are 
making ‘dress-up’ cheaper and a little less stressful.  

Please join in with our little competition if you can and share 
your best photos of your child reading a book in their comfy 
place. It can be snuggled up in bed, sharing a book with 
someone or simply chilled out somewhere enjoying the story by 
themselves. You can send entries to office@bewseylodge.co.uk  
or to Facebook Messenger. 

 

Have a great weekend everyone, Mrs Williams 

office@bewseylodge.co.uk 

 

Paper copies 

Some of the children have 
requested that we make the 
newsletter available as a paper 
copy so they can take it home to 
read. 

From today, there will be 20 
copies printed for each class and 
the children can take one if they 
choose. The newsletter will 
continue to be available on the 
website if the paper copies run 
out.  

Happy St David’s Day! 

Our wonderful Site Manager Ivan 
has gone to the trouble of raising 
the flag of Wales on our flagpole. 
Our children have asked lots of 
questions today about why it’s 
there which has prompted 
discussions about St David’s day. 
Enjoy your celebrations if you or 
your family are Welsh! 
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Star of the week award winners 
(this week’s and last week’s) 

Nursery - Millie & Mohammed 

Nursery - Devrim & Esme 

Red - Nancy-May & Jack 

Orange - Gabriel & Geralt 

Yellow - Zac & Maya 

Green - Lily-Mae & Irede  

Blue - Emily & Daniel 

Purple - Lucy & Harry K 

Silver - Bella & Nathan 

Gold - Beshdar & Frankie 

Diamond - Lincoln & Fabian 

Jade - Logan E & Jessica 

Sapphire - Esmee-Rose & Isla S  

Topaz - Nevaeh & Lucas 

Opal - Carly & Tyler 

Emerald - Joseph & Luiza 

Amethyst - Sean & Conan 

Congratulations to Carly, Reagan & Conan for 
gaining their pen licences and to Hamza for 

receiving his Fountain Pen.    

Well Done Everyone! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

Award  

Haroon 

Isla 

Hussein 

Bryce 
**TEXT SERVICE ENDED**  

All parents/carers need to be set up to receive 
communication via School Ping. You will be missing 
important information without this, including letters 
and permission slips. If you need your login details 
printing please contact the school office. Thank you. 

Polite reminders:  

 

 Please continue to send your child in to school wearing their 
PE kit on their class PE day. 

 The school day starts at 8.45am. Children should be in their 
classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

Little Links… 

Please remember to complete a registration form before your 
child attends little links (before or after school) even if they 
are only going to be attending once. The forms are available 
at the office, thank you.  

 

Amelia - Emerald 

Carly - Opal 

Cassie-Ann - Diamond 

Logan E - Jade  

 

 
As we approach year end please ensure that all 
outstanding Parent Pay debts are cleared and 

remain this way every day.  

School Meals are £2.60 per day and MUST be paid 
for in advance (KS2 only) if you are unable to credit 

the account you will need to provide a packed 
lunch for your child. 
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